December 9, 2019

To the Catholic Central Community,

We would like to thank you for your contribution to the "In the Heart of the City"
basketball camps led by coach TJ) Meerman and the Red Glasses Movement's Fall
Charity Basketball Camp at Catholic Central High School. This year the Red Glasses
Movement chose me and our family as the recipients of funds raised as we navigate my
battle with Stage IV colon cancer. | was diagnosed in 2011 and while we have been able
to maintain a normal life for most of the years of my battle, this past year has been
more of a challenge.

This past year, | traveled to Miami, Florida to have a nanoknife procedure done in hopes
of essentially electrocuting the cancerous cells in my liver. That spot has returned, in
addition | have been hospitalized a number of times for infections in the liver and the
cancer has grown in other spots in the liver as well. We recently spent a week in
Cleveland being evaluated for a possible liver transplant only to find out after our last
test that they will not be able to move forward with the transplant. Currently, we are
waiting to hear from the medical experts what our next option might be.

The funds raised through the Catholic Central Basketball charity camp will go towards
our family’s medical needs, debts caused by our medical expenses, and any further
travels or procedures that require more out of pocket expenses for us.

Please know how thankful we are for all the love, support, and prayers we truly believe
that is what has kept us going for the past 7 years and will continue to lift up our spirits
and willingness to continue this battle. We have a great team of people including us in
prayer daily, and we ask that if you don’t already that you lift us up in your daily prayers
as well. We thank you from the bottom of hearts for your contributions, support, and
prayers!

With Much Love and Appreciation,
Tim, Alicia, Emma, TJ, and Ally Hollern



